Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2020 4:36:50 PM

First name: Michael Last name: Hogan Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

I am writing to you to express my opposition to the Foothills Landscape Project. For the last 30 years I have enjoyed backpacking, kayaking, hiking, and mtn biking in the Chattahoochee National Forest. These are public lands that should be preserved for flora and fauna habitat and for the recreational enjoyment of the public. The proposed Foothills Landscape Project would destroy vital habitats and severely disrupt recreational opportunities as they currently exist. National Forests should not be exploited for timber. This proposal reminds me of scenes from Lord of The Rings where orcs are destroying the trees to fuel the evil and selfish intentions of a power hungry force. I urge you to stop the Foothills Landscape Project as it proposes destruction of the forests and a flagrant disregard for rational and equitable management of public lands.

Sincerely,

Michael Hogan